
Oct. 136, 1962 
 

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora- 
 
Last night I read your letter to the Alumnae Board, and every one reacted with great 
enthusiasm. We are already reviewing in our own minds what required philosophy did 
for us, so will be most interested in what you have to say. 
 
It would give us great pleasure to have Mrs. Ferrater Mora come with you to Baltimore. 
Please do bring her if you can – There will be plenty of dinner even if you do not let us 
[brow?] in advance.  
 
We will plan to meet you in front of the Union News Stand in the main waiting room at 
6:09 – 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
 


